
Hello families of next year’s grade 6 students, 

my name is Mark Kaercher and I have the good fortune to be 

the principal of Dunsmuir Middle School. We have several 

transition ‘events’ planned through the spring to help us get 

to know your children and plan for their success as they enter 

Middle School. At this time, I would like to invite you to Dun-

smuir Middle School for our Parent Information Night: 

 

What- Parent Information Session 

 

When- Tuesday - February 12 @ 6:00-7:00 PM 

 

Where- Dunsmuir Middle School- Gymnasium 

 

• How - Presentation begins at 6:00pm and will last approx. 

30 minutes and will be followed by an informal tour of the 

school by some of our grade 8 leadership students.  

 

• Dance Academy Information—There will be additional in-

formation for Academies beginning at 6:30-7:00pm, in the 

Dance Studio.  


